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Comments: | am writing with deep concern regarding the proposed mega-resort at spectacular Holland Lake. |
have camped, canoed, hiked and birded in this area for over 30 years, and know and appreciate its soul searing
beauty on its wild and public lands. The plan is a significant detraction from the natural, wild and public character
of this wilderness gateway, and the fragility of its waters.

In addition, Holland Lake and vicinity is prime habitat for the Swan Valley's most revered and vulnerable animals.
The proposed expanded development at Holland Lake will have negative impacts to the habitat around it, which

presently supports species such as: grizzly and black bear, elk, lynx, wolverine, and mule and white-tail deer.

The Forest Service should reject this proposal as inappropriate for public lands, habitat protection and the value
of this special place cherished by Montanans.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Swidler



